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3RD October 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Carers         
 

Winter Wonderland at Twinlakes  
 Thursday 7th December  2017 

 

With Christmas approaching, we are arranging a trip for the EYFS children to visit Twinlakes to experience the 
magic of the Winter Wonderland. During the trip the children will have access to the park, take part in 
gingerbread decorating, festive workshops, Christmas hunts, and reindeer feeding as well other festive fun!  
 

Due to the differing heights of the children in our EYFS group, children will only be allowed to experience rides 
where there is no height restriction (108cm). This ensures that all children have the opportunity to have the 
same experiences whilst on the trip. Please be aware however, that as these rides are classed as toddler rides, 
adults are unable to accompany the children on the ride itself, however will be supervised by a member of staff 
at all times. If you have any concerns about this, please speak to your child’s class teachers. 
 

The trip has been booked for Thursday 7th December 2017 and we are asking for a non-refundable contribution 
of £10.00 per child. We ask that payment is made via Parent Pay by Friday 17th November 2017.  
 

Children should arrive at school as normal in the morning as we will be leaving school at 9.15am and children will 
arrive back at school to be collected at the normal time. Please ensure that your child is in school uniform. The 
trip will go ahead whatever the weather and children will be outside therefore suitable clothes, shoes and coats 
will be needed. 
 

 As your child is entitled to a free school meal, please contact the School Office if your child will require a school 
packed lunch, please include a drink for your child (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) even if you would like 
Redlands to provide your child’s lunch. We ask that, if you choose to provide your child’s lunch, no glass bottles 
or fizzy drinks are included. Please remember we have children and adults with an allergy to nuts.  
 

As with all school trips, we adhere to strict ratios to ensure the safety of all staff and children. Consequently, we 
kindly ask for volunteers to offer their time to support us during this trip. If you wish to volunteer, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 

We would like to thank you for your continued support and, as with all visits we reserve the right to cancel if 
sufficient contributions are not received.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Booth and Mrs Gittins 
Class Teachers 

 


